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This Week.... 

We have been working on subtraction in Maths. 

I have been really impressed with all the 

children’s skills using a number line to ‘take 

away’. We have discussed that adding makes 

numbers bigger and subtraction makes numbers 

smaller and the children have used this 

knowledge to match word problems to number 

sentences. 

In English we have been writing the Easter 

Story. In our guided read we have been looking 

at instructions and the children have followed 

instructions in school to make a ‘Cress Head’. 

(which they have hopefully brought home 

tonight!) 
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Next Week… 

We will be writing our own instructions 

in English. 

In Maths we will be working on place 

value and position and direction. 

Seesaw 

We are trialling the Seesaw app! Many 

of you have signed up and are 

hopefully enjoying the pictures that 

are sent home. The children have 

certainly been excited to have a 

picture of themselves and their work 

sent to you! 

If there are any problems I am 

available at the Year 1 open door, 

Tuesdays, 8:30 – 8:55am.  

 

 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week! 

Jessica, Ruby, Katie,  

Isaac P and Lola 

         Talk Topic  

What signs of Spring can you 

find this weekend? 

Parents’ Evening  

Thursday 30th March  

Please sign up for an 

appointment 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – Lucy 

Curriculum Certificate – Harry 

Christian Value Certificate for 

HOPE – Katie 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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